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From: :

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2016 B8:53 AM
Ta: Bullard Dan

Subject: Willage district update

Hi Dan

Last month the RTM adopted the ordinance for appointing the Stony Creek Village District
Architectural Review Board. As you know, 2/3rds of the ARB must be residents of Stony Creek
and at least one must be an architect, landscape architect or certified planner. 1In
accordance with the ordinance, the SCA Board submits a list of nominees to the First
selectman. The original list of nominees recommended Greg Ames, John Herzan and Sam Kirby.
It would be my hope that the SCA Board would resubmit these names as they are the most
qualified to serve on the first Stony Creek village District Architectural Review Board.
Greg served on the committee that developed the Village District. He and Sam are both
architects. John Herzan has served on similar review boards in New Haven. These men have
walted for over a year to be appointed. They understand the intent of the guidelines as

reflected in the Stony Creek Village District regulations, They will do a fine job.
Thank you,

Betsy Wieland




